
A few facts that have come to light after the vote to disorganized USD112 failed. 

• Total district enrollment decreased 87 students. Central Plains High School only 
received 2 students from the Wilson High School closure. 

• Because of current funding laws they can report on the 2022-2023 enrollment 
numbers, basically they are receiving funding for students that no longer sit in 
their classrooms. There has been no public discussion to offer compensation to 
the surrounding schools that took in the majority of the students. 

• USD112 claimed financial savings as the reason for closure of Wilson High School, 
however their 2023-2024 approved budget shows an increase in expenditures of 
over $1 million dollars. 

• Kansas state statutes dictate that districts with a voting plan that contains six 
member districts and 1 at large should be drawn where the population of each 
district is within 5% of the mean average of the districts and should be reviewed 
after each US census.  Since its creation by consolidation in 2010, USD 112 
has never been in compliance with this statute, resulting in an illegal 
and misrepresented board for the last 10+ years. 
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